Re:

From Sharita Wallace <thkpositive16@gmail.com>
To <reservations@rooms101.com>
Date 06/10/2023 13:40

Please disregard | have booked for Orlando instead of Las Vegas

On Fri, Oct 6, 2023 at 5:06 PM Sharita Wallace <thkpositive16@gmail.com> wrote:
Please leave the reservation as open for a later date. You can provide information regarding a stay in Orlando from December 22-26

Thank you

Sharita



